
Textbooks Update for 2024/2025 Academic Year 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are excited to announce that for the upcoming 2024/2025 academic year, we will be 
offering the following classes again with the same textbooks: Biology, Life Science, 
Fundamental Math, and Algebra 1.  
 
After May 1st, we will be coordinating with registered students and those who already have 
textbooks (above) to determine who would like to buy or sell their books. We will be sending 
our book list to Guillions in King, who will be sourcing both new and used books for our co-op 
courses. Rest assured, they are committed to providing competitive prices and are willing to 
match any lower prices found on publisher websites. 
 
Additionally, if we place a collective order with BJU for new textbooks, we can benefit from a 
15% discount. Please note that payment will be required upfront before ordering. We are also 
exploring the possibility of securing a similar discount with Guillions for bulk orders. 
 
As a community, we are dedicated to supporting our families by ensuring access to affordable 
textbooks. If you have any suggestions or questions, please feel free to reach out to  
Mrs. Aundrea Hildreth via text at (336) 671-4927. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support in making our textbook procurement process a 
success. 
 


